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AVOID WITHDRAWAL RISKS – REQUEST FOR FURTHER
EXAMINATION

Ensuring Compliance in Patent Applications

In the patent registration process, completeness of documents and
adherence to regulations are crucial. Any deficiencies or failure to meet
formal requirements may lead to the withdrawal of your patent
application by the Directorate General of Intellectual Property (DGIP).

If your application is deemed withdrawn, you will receive a
Notification of Deemed Withdrawal from DGIP, confirming that your
application will no longer proceed.

How to Keep Your Application Active

If you wish to continue the examination process, you must file a
Request for Further Examination within six (6) months from the date
of the notification. This process, previously known as Reconsideration,
allows you to rectify any outstanding issues and move forward with the
application.

Additionally, you will be required to pay an extra fee amounting to
50% of the initial filing fee. Upon submission, the Formalities
Section of DGIP will review your request and determine whether the
examination may continue.

Why Professional Assistance Matters

Managing patent applications can be complex, and non-compliance may
result in the loss of rights to your invention and financial setbacks, as
previously paid fees are non-refundable. Seeking guidance from a
qualified Patent Attorney ensures compliance, minimizes risks, and
enhances the chances of securing your patent.

Need Assistance?

If you require support in filing a Request for Further Examination or
resolving any patent-related issues, our team is ready to assist you.
Contact us today to safeguard your intellectual property rights.
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